
P-05-734 Ban Letting Agent Fees to Tenants – Correspondence from the 

Petitioner to the Committee, 25.09.17 

We have discussed this as a team, here are our comments: 

We strongly welcome that the Welsh Government has announced its intention to 

introduce legislation within the next year to end letting fees to tenants. This fulfils 

the objective of our petition. We note that the recent consultation document used 

our letting fees report extensively as evidence. We look forward to working with the 

Government over the next year to help develop the detail of the legislation. 

In light of our comments does this mean that our petition will be withdrawn. What 

are the next steps? 

Thanks 

Laura 


